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To: All Potential Respondent’s 
From: Jeffrey Just, Purchasing Agent
Subject:  RFB1922005006 – Towing and Impound Services 

Addendum #2

  
On this date, effective immediately, the above-referenced RFB has been withdrawn and cancelled based on the needs of the State of Iowa and the Department of Administrative Services.

Please direct all questions to:

	Jeffrey Just
	Jeff.just@iowa.gov


End of addendum
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